
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Our Ref: PQ 31385/22 
 
14th June 2022 
  

Deputy Alan Farrell 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy Farrell 

 

I refer to your recent PQ which has been forwarded to me for attention.  

 

PQ: To ask the Minister for Health the medical settings to which positive breast cancer 

gene patients of Our Lady’s Children’s Hospital, Crumlin are referred for surgical 

opinions; and if he will make a statement on the matter.  
 

Childrens Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 

 

The Department of Clinical Genetics at Children's Health Ireland (CHI) at Crumlin, accepts 
referrals for diagnostic BRCA1 and BRCA2 gene tests after a patient has been diagnosed 
with breast cancer. This test may determine if the patient's breast cancer was caused by a 
BRCA1 or BRCA2 gene mutation.   
 
Relatives of patients who have a positive diagnosis of a BRCA1 or BRAC2 gene mutation can 
then avail of a predictive BRAC genetic test. If a patient tests positive for a predictive BRCA1 
or BRCA2 genetic mutation, the outcome of the tests and increased risk of breast cancer 
factors are explained to the patient, and recommendations are provided including more 
frequent mammograms.   
 
The Department of Clinical Genetics at CHI at Crumlin does not refer patients with breast 
cancer for surgical opinions. 
  
I trust this is of assistance to you.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Joe Gannon 

Chief Operations Officer 

Email: joe.gannon@nchg.ie  
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